
 

 
 
 
 

May 23, 2019 
 
Mr. Scott Sharp 
Site Vice President 
Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant 
Northern States Power Company, Minnesota 
1717 Wakonade Drive East 
Welch, MN 55089-9642 
 
SUBJECT:  PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE TO DISCUSS THE 2018 END-OF-CYCLE 

PERFORMANCE ASSESSMENT OF THE PRAIRIE ISLAND NUCLEAR 
GENERATING PLANT, UNITS 1 AND 2 

 
Dear Mr. Sharp: 
 
This letter is to inform you that the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) will conduct a 
Category 3 public open house from 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. (CDT) on June 25, 2019, at the Red 
Wing Public Library in Red Wing, MN.  The purpose of this meeting is to provide an open public 
forum for the Agency to discuss NRC activities with the public.  In addition, members of the 
NRC will be available to discuss the assessment of Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant, 
Units 1 and 2 performance in calendar year 2018.  Xcel Energy is encouraged to attend this 
meeting. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this meeting, please contact me at 630–829–9707. 
 

Sincerely, 
       
 /RA/ 
       
  

Hironori Peterson, Chief 
Branch 3 
Division of Reactor Projects 

 
Docket Nos:  50–282; 50–306 
License Nos:  DPR–42; DPR–60 
 
cc:  Distribution via LISTSERV® 
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